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Date

Name of Proposer not awarded

Address

Re:
File No. and description

Dear              :

This letter is to inform you that the State of Louisiana intends to award its RFP No. ________, to the firm of _________________________ (see attached). Attach a copy of the Notice of Intent to Award letter.  Their proposal was determined to be most responsive to the needs of the State of Louisiana, taking into consideration price and other evaluation factors set forth in the RFP.

We thank you for your proposal and the time and effort involved in its preparation.

We have set aside _________________ through ________________ to conduct any debriefings regarding this proposal.  If a debriefing is desired, please contact_____________ at (225) 342-____ for an appointment.

Again, thank you for your interest in the State of Louisiana and our programs.

Sincerely,

Sandra G. Gillen, CPPB
Director of State Purchasing

By: _______________

____________

      State Purchasing Officer or Assistant Director

SGG/SPO
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